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Period Ⅲ

Commissioned Research Report on the Takeshima-related Documents (FY2019) Commissioned Research Report on the Takeshima-related Documents (FY2019)

    Mission Report to the Governor of Shimane Prefecture from an 
official in the Prefecture's Fishery Division, concerning the 
Takeshima survey conducted jointly by Shimane Prefecture and the 
Japan Coast Guard (then called the Maritime Safety Agency) on 
June 27, 1953. There exist photographs taken during the survey. See 
"Photos from the joint survey by Shimane Prefecture and the 
Maritime Safety Agency" (→No.47).
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Author(s) & Editor(s) Fishery, Commerce and Industry Bureau, 
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Publisher Fishery, Commerce and Industry Bureau, 
Shimane Prefectural Government
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Language Japanese

Medium Paper

Public Access Closed

Repository Shimane Prefecture Takeshima Reference Room

Reference 
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Send inquiry to Shimane Prefecture Takeshima 
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4. Activity after disembarking
(1) We set up the following warning notice and marker post 
to the west of the fishermen's camp on Higashijima, where 
a shack has been built with embedded posts.
(Takeshima, Gokasho Village, Ochi County, Shimane 
Prefecture)

Excerpt [English translation]

Repository: Shimane Prefecture Takeshima Reference Room

Repository: Shimane Prefecture Takeshima Reference Room

(3)–iii. Fisheries surveys

Photographs taken during the survey conducted on Takeshima and its surrounding 
waters, by the Shimane Prefecture Fisheries Research Institute after the end of the 
Allied occupation

Period III

    The trial fishery ship 
“Shimane-maru” from the Shimane 
Prefecture Fisheries Research 
Institute, which participated in the 
Survey for the Development of 
Tsushima Warm Current (refer to 
p.11), conducted on-shore surveys 
on Takeshima four times (*1), and 
also conducted surveys in the 
waters surrounding Takeshima. 
These are photographs taken 
during the surveys. 
    The photograph with the 
caption “Mackerel longline fishing 
trial, 10 nautical miles south of 
Takeshima” matches the 
description in the “Suishi Geppo” 
(“Monthly Report of Trial 
Fisheries”) (Shimane Prefecture 
Fisheries Research Institute: refer 
to p.95), stating that many saury 
eggs and young fish were 
acquired during the marine 
survey conducted at a point 10 
nautical miles south of Takeshima 
on May 28. This area was viewed 
as a potentially good fishing 
ground for mackerel and other 
fish.
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*1 (1) May 28, 1953
(2) September 17, 1953
(3) October 21, 1953
(4) March 23, 1954
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(Photograph)
Shimane-maru heading out for the survey

Full view of Takeshima, as seen from the north
(Photograph)

(Photograph) Mackerel longline fishing trial
Near 10 nautical miles south of Takeshima

Excerpt [English translation]
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Survey photographs from the Shimane Prefecture Fisheries
Research Institute
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(3)–ii. Joint Survey of Takeshima conducted by Shimane Prefecture and the Maritime Safety Agency

Mission Report on the investigations of Takeshima, prepared by an official in the 
Prefecture's Fishery Division
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